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Hi There,
Lam glad you liked the David Cassidy Easter Card that was mailed to every paid-up member
at the end of March. As I said in my last newsletter, | hope that it made up for the missing
November/ December letter,
Thanks also for being so understanding about the current postage problems. As 5o many
of you have said, there's absolutely nothing [ can do about it if the Post Office put up the
price of stamps at such short notice.
Just another reminder about the new Fan Club wallet. All the contents have been updated
and new photos inserted, so if you want to get the 1975 David Cassidy Fan Club Wallet,
just send a postal order for 85p, together with a letter with your name and address printed
on it very clearly, and I'll get your new wallet off to you in a few days. Once again, I'd
like to remind you that the 85p charge is purely for the wallet. When you realise that the
postage on this is normally 9%p, that means that you are only paying just over 75p for the
wallet itself.
As I have said before, you won't find any newsletter vouchers in the wallet because, in
future, whenever we send out a newsletter I will let you know on this page so that you can
send in a stamped addressed envelope. But please don't send any stamped addressed
envelopes until 1 tell you.
The news from Hollywood is really tremendous, itn't it! David is getting together with lots
of creative people, including one of the Beachboys, to produce tracks for his new releases.
Any day now we will be getting the good news over the wire from the States, giving us the
titles and dates. I am sure that, like me, you can't wait s please do hurry up David!
I would like to say how much everyone associated with David Cassidy appreciates the loyalty
of his fans. In his own words, “They're really magnificent” I'd like to second that. Your
letters always help to make my days seem so much better
The campaign to persuade the BBC to repeat the Partridge Family series on television once
again is going very well indeed. If you haven't sent a letter yet, then there’s still time to
doso. Just write a letter to BBC Television asking them to put the Partridge Family TV
series back on the box again, in your own words.  We obvicusly don't want thousands of
lotters being sent to the BBC with identical wording, so use whatever expressions you think
are best. Try to keep the letter to one page only and when it Is completed, send it to the
organisers of the competition:: Pauline Cole and Miss A Russell, 40 Millerfield Road, Flat 8,
House 35, Dalmamock, Glasgow G40 455,
If we can win through with this big project, then we'll be able to see David regularly on

TV every week and that really would be tremendous! -
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